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The Department of Agriculture, Fisheries and Forestry has reviewed the Independent Review of 

the Federal Safety Commissioner Discussion Paper and note the below: 

The Department of Finance has established the Whole-of-Australian-Government (WoAG) 

Property Service Provider arrangements (the Arrangements) to deliver Leasing Services and 

Facilities Management Services for Commonwealth domestic office accommodation and 

shopfronts. The Arrangements are mandatory for all non-corporate Commonwealth entities 

(NCEs).  

The Department of Agriculture Fisheries and Forestry (DAFF) receives Capital Works Services from 

its Property Service Provider (Jones Lang LaSalle) as an additional service under the WOAG 

Arrangements. Jones Lang LaSalle is fully accredited under the Work Health and Safety 

Accreditation Scheme.  
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